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The Governors plan to add up to 36000 housing units annually for ten years may well 

be a gross overestimate of the number of affordable units needed.  In fact, data 

appears to show the population in our wonderful state may  In fact be decreasing. 

Attempts to suddenly expand our UGB without further study and input is simply 

wrong.  I would ask our legislators to amend SB 1537 to remove all attempts to 

expand the States UGB. 


